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March 16, 1984

NUCLEAR PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regioaal Administrator

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
A

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-13
File 0260/15524/00310
I.E. Report 50-416/82-03
AECM-84/0151

Reference: Letter from Mr. J. P. O'Reilly to Mississippi Power &
Light Company dated March 10, 1982; Subject: Emergency
Preparedness Appraisal

The purpose of this letter is to request confirmation of the
closure of a followup item incorrectly identified as 50-416/82-06 in
Inspection Report (IR) No. 50-416/82-03; apparently, the correct number
should be 82-03-06. The item appears after paragraphs 4.1.1.5 - 4.1.1.8
and is concerned with equipment for sampling and analysis not being
fully installed. Also, it appears that this item was repeated as an
open item in IR 50-416/82-57 and identified as 50-416/82-57-02.

IR 50-416/83-57 (reference January 12, 1984 letter which corrected
the designation of the report from IR 50-416/83-53 to IR 50-416/83-57)
closed deficiency 82-57-02 and referenced IR 50-416/83-34, which also
states that the subject equipment has been installed.

Please confirm closure of item 50-416/82-06.

19 840315 Yours truly,
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L. F. Dale
Manager of Nuclear Services
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cc: Mr. J. B. Richard Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. T. B. Conner Mr. G. B. Taylor

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

'
Member Middle South Utilities System
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